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On Thursday 20th January, our year 6 pupils competed in 

the Wandsworth School Games Sportshall Athletics Heats 

at Battersea Sports Centre, competing against five other 

local primary schools 

The pupils competed in a range of track and field athletics 

events, including team sprints, running and relay races, 

hurdles, soft javelin and long jump and triple jump. 

The events gave the pupils a great opportunity to apply their 
learning from Athletics based PE lessons in a competitive 

environment, whilst also demanding team-work, resilience 
and self-belief.  

All our pupils took on this opportunity with a fantastic attitude 
and thoroughly enjoyed the experience. We hope the event 

has inspired the pupils to take on similar opportunities in the 
future. 

 


